
                    CITY OF CHIPLEY 

MEMO 
 

 

To:       City Council 
 

From:   Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

Date: January 10, 2025 

 

Re: RFQ No. 2025-01 – Bennett Drive Resurfacing Project 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

SUMMARY: 

 

The City advertised for Professional Engineering Services for the Bennett Drive Resurfacing Project. 

We received seven (7) submittals with David H. Melvin being the highest ranked based on scoring by 

the Selection Committee. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Recommendation is that the City Council approve award of RFQ No. 2025-01 Bennett Drive 

Resurfacing Project to David H. Melvin, subject to negotiation per CCNA for fair and reasonable 

compensation. 

 
 


